
BONIKOWSKY
Furlough is a great time 

to connect with the 
Stateside family. Not 

everyone is in this 
picture, but it is the best 
representation for now! 

We have traveled 7 
weeks and reported in 8 

churches across the 
Southeast.

PLEASE CONNECT WITH US: andybonikowsky@gmail.com 
Website: www.countingthestars.org/  Facebook: Andy Bonikowsky

Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through our webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!

ANDY & MIMI  NOVEMBER, 2024

BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MISSIONARIES IN THE BASQUE REGION OF NORTHERN SPAIN

Mimi and I have had 
many opportunities 

to MAKE 
MEMORIES. This 
was one of them!

Dad finished his treatments in mid-
November, and we are hoping he will soon 
regain strength after some extreme fatigue.

Youtube channel for weekly video reports

If you would like to participate in 
our 15th yearly Gospel postcard 
project, use the QR code or go to 
www.countingthestars.org.

http://www.countingthestars.org

